Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a relaxing weekend. As a reminder, the last day of school for students
is Wednesday, June 16. If you are in grades 4 and 5 this is week A. Only students in
week A should return to school on Monday and Tuesday this week. This week's RES
Community Connection features five important messages.

Grade 5 End of Year Materials Distribution

Grade 5 families, please pick up your child’'s end of year certificates on Monday, June 14
or Tuesday, June 15 during the 11:30 am — 1:00 pm wellness block. Please drive up or
walk up to the front of the school and a staff member will assist you.

Parent Volunteers NEEDED THIS SUMMER!

WE NEED YOU! RES is looking for bilingual volunteers available to support our
community in the front office from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m during the summer. If you are
interested, please email Ms. Molly Kim at Molly_S_Kim@mcpsmd.org or contact her at
240-550-3975.

Bring home the books!- MCPS Library Book Return

Rosemont families, we are ready to welcome home any and all MCPS library books that
were checked out in 2020. Students and families may return MCPS library books to
whichever school is most convenient, even if it is not the school from which the book
was checked out. Of course, there will be NO fines or penalties for these books; we are
just happy to welcome them home.

Montgomer nty Public Librar mmer R nd Learn

Rosemont Reading Rockets, from June 16- August 31 MCPLs Summer Read and Learn
program offers kids and teens a chance to fill their summer with great books and fun
activities. Read books, do fun learning activities, and attend virtual events all summer
long. You'll earn badges and prizes and enjoy fun raffles! Participating is easy! Sign up
(or log in) online! Have fun reading this summer!

Rosemont ELO- Summer School

Register your child for our ELO summer school NOW via ParentVue! Choose either in
person or a virtual option. If you need assistance with registering, please contact Ms.
Markia Roberts at markia_r_roberts@mcpsmd.org.


https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmcpl.libnet.info%2Fevents%3Fterm%3DSummer%2BRead%2Band%2BLearn%26r%3Dthismonth&data=04%7C01%7CMarkia_R_Roberts%40mcpsmd.org%7C0ebf760495994ca0f7aa08d92c1ce10a%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637589327372052578%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=eIaAGLs2ujZbE%2BuMfDQDeAYOd6cNNYGxkZ3KgbjOSlw%3D&reserved=0

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a
good evening.



